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27/01/2024  14:56:252023/4849/P SUPC Jonathan Byatt The owner of this property has liaised with South End close residents to determine access conditions for the 

proposed change. He has confirmed no access of any kind, or parking, will be required by the builders to 

achieve this change to the property. 

Under these conditions, and with the guarantees there is no access required through the private roads of 

South End close, no objection is made to this proposal. Many thanks to the owner of number 87 for reaching 

out to Residents Association and the liaison to ensure the scenario was correct.
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